
 
ALEDO ISD BOARD MEETING TEMPLATE 

 
 
MEETING DATE: September 15, 2025 
 
AGENDA ITEM: Interlocal Agreement Between the Town of Annetta and Aledo ISD 
Regarding Flock Security 
 
 
PRESENTER: David Stevens, Chief of Police and Director of Safety and Security 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION:   

•​ Aledo ISD was approached by the Town of Annetta regarding the Town using its 
funds to pay for the installation and maintenance of Flock Safety cameras at 
AISD campuses located in the Town’s jurisdiction.  

•​ Flock Safety installs license plate recognition cameras, and this project is 
intended to enhance safety and security in the community and on District 
property by providing law enforcement with an additional tool to deter and 
investigate criminal activity. 

•​ As part of the proposed agreement, cameras will be installed at Stuard 
Elementary and Annetta Elementary. Because this project involves multiple 
stakeholders, including the District, the Town of Annetta, and Flock Safety, an 
Interlocal Agreement (ILA) will need to be executed to clearly define 
responsibilities, funding, and data-sharing parameters. 

•​ The ILA authorizes the placement of Flock cameras at Stuard and Annetta 
Elementary campuses. It clarifies responsibilities for placement and 
maintenance, and establishes that all footage is the possession and control of 
Aledo ISD. The Parker County Sheriff’s Office, on behalf of the Town of Annetta, 
may request access to footage, as well. 

•​ Administration plans to bring this forward as an action item at the October 21, 
2026 Regular Board Meeting. 

 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
The Town of Annetta will be responsible for all costs associated with the Flock Safety 
agreement. There will be no financial obligation to Aledo ISD for implementation, 
maintenance, or ongoing service. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
None 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION:   
None – Information Item 


